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DIARY DATES 
 

THURSDAY 9th OCTOBER 2013 
General Meeting: 

7.30pm @ Panthers Sports Club 
JUDGE: TBA 

PRESENTER: Greg Gibbs 
'Astrophotography' 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 24th OCTOBER 2013 
Committee Meeting: 7pm at a venue 

TBA 
____________ 

 
SUNDAY 27th OCTOBER 2013 
Paatsch Shield Presentation: 12 
noon at a Vine Hotel Wangaratta 

 
THURSDAY 14th NOVEMBER 

2013  
Annual General Meeting 

7.30pm @ Panthers Sports Club 
 

General Meeting: 
8.00pm Panthers Sports Club 

PRESENTER: TBA 
JUDGE:  TBA 

 
 

  
Paatsch Challenge Shield Interclub Presentation 

Sunday 27th October at the Vine Hotel Wangaratta. 
The presentation and results of the Interclub Challenge between WACC 
and Benalla CC. will be held in Wangaratta at the Vine Hotel. Meet at 
12 noon for lunch and presentation of images and results. A photo 
shoot will follow in the old museum beneath the hotel. Further 
photography will follow at outside locations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
               Me and My Car - Jill Hancock                      Looking Forward to Racing - John Organ 
 

Annual General Meeting 
Members are reminded that our club's AGM will take place prior to the 
General Meeting on 14th November. We have had a very active 
committee over the last couple of years. If you would like to be part of 
the committee or wish to nominate a fellow member for the committee, 
now is the time to think about it and be ready to act. 
 

The Albury Show 
The Albury is on in November from the first through to the third and 
we are again hosting the Photography competition. 
So it’s time to prepare your images and get them in as the closing date 
is Friday the 18th of October. 
We still require people to help set-up on the Thursday morning prior to 
the show, and to man the competition on show days. So if you are able 
to help please contact the President or Secretary to let us know? 
Download the Show Entry Form the website. 
 
 

Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book 

for insurance purposes. 
 

 

SET-UP ROSTER 
NOVEMBER 

PATSY CLEVERLY 
& 

BILL CLEVERLY 
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Diamond Jubilee Souvenir Mug 
A limited edition souvenir mug is now available for 
purchase. At only $10 each, they are a bargain. Only a 
few left so be quick if you want one.  
 

Wanted - Presenters for 2014 
Do you know somebody that would make a good 
presenter? If you do, or would like to be a presenter 
yourself, please contact a committee member and book a 
spot on the calendar. 
 

Chiltern Forest October  
Hope to have a report on this for the next Optic Nerve. 
Could someone who was there please forward a short 

account to the editor ....... with a print quality pic or two.  
 

NEGV Annual General Meeting  
The NEGV AGM is normally held in November. No 
date set as yet, but will advertise as soon as available. 

 
October Challenge - RED  

The colour RED is the challenge for October. Submit 
your best pic featuring the colour red at the November 
meeting. DPI only. 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 2013/2014 
 

On the drawing board: 
1. Getting to Know Your Camera - Bonegilla 
December 1 
2. Towong Cup March 2014 
3. Paddy's River Falls (editor’s suggestion) 
Any suggestions for further outings or 
workshops should be addressed to the committee 
 
 

NEGV NEWS 
1. Next Meeting for 2013 AGM November at Benalla. 
2. Workshop / Interclub comp March or April 2014. 
Competitions: -  
Sections are Colour Print, Monochrome Print, EDI (basic  
image corrections) and Experimental EDI (heavily 
manipulated). 
EDI's as per our own competition i.e. 1024px (max w) x 
768px (max h) at 72dpi . 
 

 
 CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 

The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan 
matt cutter are available for members to borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on the 
safe return of the equipment. If one of the club’s team is 
required to calibrate your computer with the Spyder, the 
first calibration will be by donation of $20 to the club. 

OUR SPONSORS: 
 

 

FOR SALE  
SELL, SWAP or TRADE 

1. LENS Sigma 300mm F2.8 APO EX HSM Nikon 
Mount 3 filters, Carry Bag and original box. Superb lens 
for wildlife, sports or landscape. EC $1500 
2. TRIPOD Manfrotto 055 with Manfrotto 460 Head  
Giotto carry bag. As new $350 
Please contact Richard Townsend 0409 330081 or email 
rtrbl@bigpond.com 
  
 

 

COMPETITION NEWS 
 Entries for Club Competitions 

Size Restrictions 
Please aware of the size restrictions for club (and 
other) competitions. 30 x 40cm, including the matt, 
is the largest size for our club competition and for 
NEGV competitions.  
Also, watch the thickness of your matted entries. 
3mm is the maximum.  
Please put a cardboard backing on your matted prints 
… this will help to protect them from damage. 
 

Competition Entry File Naming Convention 
e.g. Colour Prints, A Grade: 43~Title~CPA 
       EDI, B Grade:                43~Title~EDIB 
 

Club Competitions 
* October - Entries due for 'Open' comp. 
* November - Entries due for 'Fly, Float, Fall' 
comp.  
* December - Entries due for the 'Open' comp. 
* January - Entries due for the 'Creative' comp. 
                         The David Tilley Trophy 
* February - Entries due for the 'Open' comp. 

 
Other Competitions 

1. Albury Show Photo comp. Closes 18th Oct. 
2. 'Our Railways' Photo comp. Entries - deliver 
between 31 Oct & 3 Nov. to Benalla. Further info at 
http://benallafestival.com/whats-on/  

 

EXHIBITIONS 
1. 25 Oct to 15 Dec 2013 - CSU Photography at the 
Wagga Wagga Art Gallery, in the Links Gallery. 
 
2. 'Rolling Stone Magazine Covers' at the Albury 
Library Museum 14th December 2013 - 19th January 
2014 

Kerry & Leighton Weymouth 

mailto:rtrbl@bigpond.com
http://benallafestival.com/whats-on/

	DIARY DATES
	COMPETITION NEWS
	Size Restrictions
	EXHIBITIONS
	CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN
	FOR SALE
	OUR SPONSORS:


